
    Language Arts...
We began the new calendar year with a new short story, The Marble Champ. We read
about a girl who learns to play marbles and practiced our own marble skills. It's safe to

say, playing marbles isn't easy. We are tackling writing biographies of our classmates. We
typed our work and illustrated an image that represents the individual. We continue to

expand our vocabulary with weekly spelling quizzes. 

Mathematics...
Students have been

using their geometric
skill sets to

understanding
mathematical equations
from the perspective of
3D shapes and angles.

Science... 
Students explored

different types of body
systems like the
digestive system,

cardiovascular, and the
blood. 

History...
The new calendar year

brings new topics and more
activities. Students are

working on understanding:
the changing society and

mass culture at the turn of
the century, workers

conditions, political parties
in Poland and the Revolution

in Russia in 1905.  
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